
Cuyahoga Falls City Council 
Minutes of the Public & Industrial Improvements Committee Meeting 

February 19, 2013 

Members: Carrie Snyder, Chair 
Mark Ihasz 
Mary Ellen Pyke 

Mrs. Snyder called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m.  All members were present. 
 
The minutes from the January 22, 2013 and February 4 Committee meetings were approved as submitted. 
 
Legislation Discussed 
Temp. Ord. B-10 
 
Discussion 

Temp. Ord. B-10  
An ordinance authorizing the Director of Public Service to enter into a contract or contracts, according to law, for 
repair and resurfacing of Tallmadge Road from Newberry Street to a point 300’ south of Clyde Avenue, in the City 
of Cuyahoga Falls, and declaring an emergency. 
 
Mr. Demasi stated that in 2011, the City applied for federal funds and was awarded $391,000 for this project, which 
covers 80%.  This will be the seventh major roadway the City has improved with AMATS funds since 2010.  
Tallmadge Road was last paved in 1996.  Work will begin after June 8 and be completed before August 22.  They 
want to do the work during school summer recess.  The project should take four to five weeks.  Bids were opened 
last week.  They received seven bids.  It will be awarded next week.  Mrs. Pyke stated that several people on 
Tallmadge Road were angry why their street was not getting resurfaced.  The City did what it could to extend the 
life of the street.  There will be very happy people on Tallmadge and others in the area now.  It is a main street. 
 
Mrs. Pyke moved to bring out B-10 with a favorable recommendation, second by Mr. Ihasz.  Motion passed (3-0). 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:38 p.m. 


